
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers,                      Friday 26th January 2018 

 

 

We started off the week attending our first infant praise assembly, sitting in our house teams (which we 

will stay in throughout school). Some children received certificates for the effort they have been put-

ting into their learning.  Reception staff are very proud of all the Reception children as the infant teach-

er’s commented on their good behaviour and how well they all sat. 

 

You may have seen on Twitter that we have been growing something in our class this 

week. The children have been very excited to see dinosaurs hatching out the eggs. We 

linked this to our writing focus, using sequencing words, eg, first, then, finally to write 

about ‘How to Grow a Dinosaur.’ 

 

We have been learning the names of 3D shapes and using the language solid  (for 3D shapes) and flat (for 

2D shapes. The children have been very creative using the 3D shapes to make models and impressed us 

by using the shape names.  

 

 

 

 

Thank you for returning the World Museum reply slips. We will be taking it in turns with Mrs Jones class 

to visit the Museum each week. Reply slips must be returned before your child can attend.  

 

Enjoy your weekend 

 

Reception Staff 


